SPAGHETTI WAREHOUSE HOUSTON CONTINUING RECOVERY EFFORTS, ASSISTING STAFF,
FULLY COMMITTED TO REMAINING IN THE HOUSTON AREA

YouCaring.com Page Established to Receive Donations to Help Employees

As relief and recovery efforts continue throughout the Houston area, Spaghetti Warehouse
Restaurants Inc. is announcing today that it is fully committed to the Houston community and
our plan is to again welcome our guests soon at our current location — 901 Commerce St. — or
elsewhere in the Houston area.

We are working closely with structural engineers to determine the extent of the substantial
damage sustained at our restaurant because of the flooding caused by Hurricane Harvey. As

soon as that process is completed, we will let everyone know more about our plans.

And, we have established a ‘funding page’ to continue in our mission to help our Houston
employees as much as possible.

In doing so, we welcome everyone to consider donating to this effort, visit:

e https://www.youcaring.com/spaghettiwarehousehoustonemployees-940460 or,

* Visit the You Caring website at www.youcaring.com and enter “Spaghetti Warehouse
Houston” in the “Search Fundraisers” tab at the top of the main page or,

* Visit our Facebook page at: www.facebook.com/SpaghettiWarehouse and click on the
link provided in a recent post with all the details.

We sincerely thank you for your generosity and so does our Spaghetti Warehouse family of
employees and our thoughts and prayers are with everyone affected by Hurricane Harvey and
Hurricane Irma.



